
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
THE PETROLEUM ACT 1998 

 
DECOMMISSIONING PROGRAMMES FOR THE WESTERN ISLES SUBSEA INFRASTRUCTURE 

 
Dana Petroleum (E&P) Limited has submitted, for the consideration of the Secretary of State for Energy 
Security and Net Zero, Draft Decommissioning Programmes for the subsea infrastructure in the Barra and 
Harris Fields associated with the Western Isles floating production storage and offloading vessel in 
accordance with the provisions of the Petroleum Act 1998 (The Act).  It is a requirement of the Act that 
interested parties be consulted on such proposals. 
 
The facilities covered by the Western Isles Subsea Infrastructure Draft Decommissioning Programmes are 
located within UK block 210/24a in the Northern North Sea (NNS). The infrastructure lies approximately 93 
km to the north-east of Shetland and 58 km from the UK / Norway median line. The proposals set out three 
programmes as follows: 
 

1. Installations including leading and trailing towheads, midwater arches and gravity bases, anchor 
chains and bottom piles, and wellhead protection structures. 

2. Subsea pipelines including the pipelines, bundles (including the pipelines carried within them), 
rigid tie-in spools, control jumpers and associated structures and stabilisation 

3. Subsea pipelines associated with well BP7 including pipelines, spools, jumpers and associated 
structures and stabilisation 

 
Dana Petroleum (E&P) Limited hereby gives notice that the Western Isles Subsea Infrastructure Draft 
Decommissioning Programmes are readily available on request from www.dana-petroleum.com/.  To 
receive a paper copy, please visit Dana’s offices at 62 Huntly Street, Aberdeen AB10 1RS or email 
stuart.wordsworth@dana-petroleum.com. 
 
Representations regarding the draft Western Isles Subsea Infrastructure Decommissioning Programmes 
should be submitted in writing to Stuart Wordsworth via the email address above by the consultation 
closing date, 26 June 2023.  Submissions should include the rationale upon which any representations are 
made. 
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